Chief lnvestigator's Office

From: Rome Aloise

Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2013 10:58 AM
To: Willie Smith (wciiishooter@aol.com)
Subject: Dannon

Dannon has called their annual meeting in France for April 4-5th of this year. | didn't go last year, and since we have
organized two new units besides the San Antonio unit, and there are three more possible, | think | should go. Actually
the coach ticket is $1,300, unless of course you want to authorize business class. | am going to bring Deb and spend a
week, so | need to know if it is ok to go so | can get my arrangements and then make hers. Can you let me know if this is
ok, ASAP. Thanks-




